Steven Sepe

- |
From: Madeline Labriola <mlabricla@mac.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:26 PM
To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Please Support H-5155

I'am in full support of H 5155 which will allow people in Rhode Island to register to vote on the same day as voting. |
believe this will allow more representation in our government and make it easier for citizens to express their
constitutional rights to vote.

Thank you for considering this very important change to Rhode Island voting procedure. Let's pass H 15155 " Let Rhode
Island Vote"!

Sincerely
Madeline Labriola
54 Beach St.
Westerly, Rl 02891



